
Nahid and Nasara Majid live in Darwen with their children Sara 17, 
Heera 16, Bushra 13, Ali 9 and Mohammed 5 years old.

Meeting individual needs
Holy Trinity School plays an important role in the lives of the 
Majid family. Dad, Nahid attended as a child, and so have 
all five of his children. The school’s motto is: “No child is left 
behind”  - something Nahid agrees with.

He says: “All children are valued and the school ensures their 
individual needs are met so nobody is ever left behind, which 
is very important.”

Equal opportunities
Ali has Down’s syndrome and Nahid is very happy with the 
school’s inclusive approach to ensure he is happy and reaches 
his full potential.

“Ali absolutely loves school,” explains Nahid. “He has speech 
and language difficulties and is unable to communicate 
verbally, Ali’s one to one support teacher has enabled his class 
pupils and others to sign Makaton which has enabled other 
pupils to interact with Ali and welcome him with open arms”. 

Confidence building
The staff aim to make every child’s school experience a rich 
and rewarding one where they develop confidence and pride 
in success. 

“Mohammed was quite shy when he first started but now 
he is much more outgoing,” says Nahid. “The teachers and 
classroom assistants really built up his confidence and he is 
very settled.”

No child is ever left behind at Holy 
Trinity and Nahid and his sons could 
not be happier

Holy Trinity VC CofE Primary School
Bank Top
Darwen
BB3 2RW

Telephone 01254 702119
e-mail: holy.trinity@blackburn.gov.uk
Web: http://www.holytrinitydarwen.co.uk/
Twitter: @holytrinityVC for the latest news and 
information.


